Memo

To:  Munster Town Council

CC: Town Manager Dustin Anderson
From: Chief of Police Stephen Scheckel
Date: April 17, 2023

Re: Modification of Salary Ordinance

The police department is respectfully requesting a modification to the Town of Munster’s
2023 Salary Ordinance. The Ordinance currently sets the department’s sworn officers at
forty-three (43). The department would like to set the sworn strength to forty-four (44)
officers. This would facilitate the departments wish to bolster the night shift with an extra
officer, and enhance our proactive policing efforts.

Recommendation

| respectfully request the Town Council increase the number of sworn officers from forty-
three (43) to forty-four (44).
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